
 

 
 
  
 
 
August 15, 2024  
 
 
 
Re: Leonard Point Road Reconstruction Construction Schedule Change  
 
Dear Town Resident:  
 
This correspondence is in reference to the Town of Algoma’s proposed reconstruction of 
Leonard Point Road. The construction is now planned for 2027 (not 2026). 
 
One of the main factors for this change is to avoid two road construction projects in the same 
area in the same year with the construction of the roundabout at STH 21 and Leonard Point 
Road being moved up to 2026 (from 2027).   
 
A reminder that the reconstruction of Leonard Point Road is focused on commuter safety, 
enhanced pedestrian accommodations, and improvements to stormwater quality and 
management. 
 
The town website, www.townofalgoma.org, has project information on the “Current and 
Upcoming Development Projects” page. This page will be updated periodically until the road 
is completed in late 2027.  
 
As a property owner within the project area, you will be notified of details and there will be 
additional public involvement closer to the start of construction.   
 
Please contact me with questions at townadmin@townofalgoma.org or (920) 235-3789. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Enclosure:  Project Location Map 
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